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RE: TC-230964 Tariff 5 to replace Tariff 4 for a General Rate Increase and Tariff Revision for C062991.

To: Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

For Docket TC-230964, this cover letter is a required effective date update from January 14, 2024 to
February 1, 2024 enabling effective review of the filing.

Rocket Transportation desires to serve our community well with a consistency of service that benefits all

Attachments to this filing: No attachments at this time but page two of this cover letter is the notice
posted in our vans and on our web home page. Rocket does not have an office or any other space that
interacts with our customers visually.

To comment regarding this submission, please contact the Utilities and Transportation Commission.
This contact may be in person, by telephone, or via the internet. This contact information is current as
of submission, but may change.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Consumer Protection
621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503

Website: www.utc.wa.gov

1-888-333-WUTC (9882) Consumer Protection

Questions: comments@utc.wa.gov

Kathy Roman
360-683-8087 x30 Direct
Monday thru Friday 8am-5pm PT
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UTC NOTICE POSTED 12/28,/2023

Rocket Transportation is proposing changes to services throughout its tariff. Please review

fhe p ro pose d ta ri ff at: https:/ /apiproxy.utc.wa.gov/cases/GetDocument?doclD=12&year=20238&docketNumber=230964

Rates increasing as follows:
CURRENT RATES — ONE WAY:

BASE: $74.60 - $98.00

OUTlying: $126.80 - $166.40

SATellite: $164.10 - $215.40
PROPOSED RATES — ONE WAY:

BASE: $100.00 - $125.00
OUTlying: $170.00 - $213.00
SATellite: $220.00 - $275.00

You may contact Rocket Transportation with questions regarding our filing by contacting Kathy Roman: 360-683-8087 x30

You can comment on the case by using the "Submit a Comment" feature at the Commission's Web site at www.utc.wa.gov or
by using the contact information below.

Woashington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Commission Staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on
January 25, 2024. You will have an opportunity to provide your comments at this meeting either in person or remotely. If
you intend to listen or participate remotely, call 360-664-1234 at least a day before the open meeting for instructions and
to sign in. You should also call this number if you plan to attend in person to verify that the case has not been rescheduled
to a later open meeting date. The Commission’s Street address is 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA. The WUTC
is committed to providing reasonable accommodation for participants with disabilities. If you need reasonable
accommodation to participate in this open meeting, please contact the Commission at 1-888-333-9882 or email
consumer@utc.wa.gov.
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